
PTA pre-planning meeting 5/3

Attendees:
Chris & Stacy Gray
Nancy Haynes
Alicia Barnaby
Val Tonks
Greg Ramey
Kristen Bakker
Mrs. Zoerhof
Ms. Zerbel
Chris Burgess
Nikki Shilton
Mary Lewandoski
Michelle Jespersen
Heather Lewis
Devin’s Mom (Kristin)

 Need to define the legal process of forming a new PTA.  
o Commented from Nancy that we can reach out to the State PTA in order 

for help / guidance along they way.
o Four board positions required in order to form new PTA (all of which 

were present in today’s meeting).
o Nancy reviewing our current By-laws and if we want to “copy/paste” 

these into our new organization or if we should alter these for something 
more high school specific.

 Want to get student involvement.  We can adjust our rules and who best to 
participate.

 Mr. Ramey also wants to consider a side group to handle budget, curriculum, 
decisions / input.  A sounding board for possible decisions (possible doubling 
PTA group).

 Went around the room and mentioned the board positions:
o Nikki Shilton – Treasurer
o Chris Gray – Secretary
o Alicia Barnaby – Vice President
o Nancy Haynes – President
o Also got involvement from Mrs. Lewandoski volunteering to co-vice 

president along with Alicia but with more of a grounds focused on the new 
school.

 Next meeting we will discuss specific committees / efforts for those to spearhead.
 It would be nice to also include some members of the student council into the 

planning process.  It was suggested that voting for these positions happen before 
the year is out.



 Also spoke in regards to the PAL process and if this should be by homeroom, or 
by grade.  Awaiting to hear more from teachers in regards to what they are 
looking for.

 Next meeting scheduled for Tuesday’s at 8 AM (May 10th).  Topics to be included 
are:

o Overview of By-Laws
o Student Council 
o Sub-committees
o An update on the legal process of splitting.


